
Information for Primary 3 Parents. 

This sheet provides you with information about what your child will be 

learning this term, and shows next steps in their learning. We would encourage you to 

talk about this with your child, and where possible, assist them with learning at home. 

 

Maths & Numeracy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Language & Literacy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Class Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary 3 are working hard this term and we will be learning 

about number and money. The children will be continually learning 

to make a variety of totals using coins and notes.   Pupils will pay 

for items and will also be exploring the link between coins e.g. two 

10p make 20p.  Throughout this term we will be using addition and 

subtraction when solving money problems, and we will develop a 

range of different mental strategies to help us.  We will also be 

exploring the topic of sequences and patterns. 

Primary 3 are working very hard on their reading skills. Pupils will 

continue to bring home their reading book to share with you on a 

Monday having worked with it the previous week.  We will be 

exploring texts carefully in order to answer more complex 

questions.  In writing lessons, we will be learning how to create 

atmospheric settings in stories.  Throughout any piece of writing, 

will be focussing on the use of adjectives, connectives, full stops 

and capital letters. We will continue to develop our listening skills 

in the classroom so we can follow instructions carefully and 

accurately.   

 

Our topic this term is Egypt and we are really enjoying it so far.  We will be learning about the 

River Nile, Ancient Egyptians, pyramids and ancient traditions.  We will be exploring this topic 

further through a range of Expressive Art activities such as art and drama and music with Mr 

McDowall and Mrs McGhee.  

This term we will look at target setting. We will think carefully about what we need to work on 

to reach our personal goals.  

We go to PE with Mrs Sutherland every week and we are learning lots of new skills in gymnastics.   

In RME, we will be exploring the theme for caring through Christianity and Islam.  We will also 

be learning about Easter.  

In HWB, we are learning about Road Safety and looking at our new ‘I Wonder’ topic.  As you can 

see, Term 3 is very busy and full of exciting learning experiences.     

 


